Design and Access statement

The existing roof at the rear of the property is made up of five sloping sections covered with Norfolk pantiles. These roof sections cover the more recent part of the house which comprises of an extension to the old house which added a downstairs bathroom, a dining room and a larder/utility room. 

The proposed work will renew the roof to this section of the property to ensure that further water damage is prevented. The French doors in the dining room need replacement as they are rotting apart. The use of hardwood will preserve the existing character and are keeping with the style of this type of property. 

The frame around the front door is also rotting apart and needs replacing as the door often sticks in the winter time when it becomes wet. Replacement of the front door and frame will ensure that the property is secure and that water damage does not spread into the porch area. 

